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Monday 9th July 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

This afternoon our children will have the opportunity to meet our new staff and current staff who will be 
teaching them next year. Some of the new staff will also be present on home time to say hello.  

This afternoon everyone is welcome to come and see the children's work and meet the staff from 4pm till 
6pm. No appointment is necessary and you can also look in all the classes. All the children will also take 
their report home at 3.15pm today. The Reception children will also have an Early Years Profile noting 
whether the children achieved the expected level of development in all the key areas. Year One pupils will 
also have their Phonics Check results. The Phonics results are out of 40 with a pass mark of 32. 

All the children have been amazing and have worked so hard over the year. In Reception - 85% of the pupils 
achieved a 'Good Level of Development' overall which is a great achievement and well above the national 
average. In Year One - 98.3% of our pupils achieved the pass rate for the Phonics Check which again is a 
superb achievement. 

Thank you for all your support over the year. We have a brilliant team with talented children, hardworking 
staff and supportive parents. We would also appreciate some of your great comments and feedback at the 
Open Day. We would also be grateful if you can spend some time to update our Ofsted Parent View 
feedback. This is very important to us as we will be receiving an Ofsted visit next year. The positive 
feedback from our parents plays a very important role in our aim to achieve 'Outstanding' following all the 
hard work we have done together over the last two years. 

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/parent-view-results/survey/result/142002/7 

We really appreciate your support - If you can spend a few minutes giving your opinion on our school for 
Ashmole Primary School (URN 142772) post code N14 7NP for the 2017/18 academic year. 

Many thanks and best wishes. 

 

Mr Tofallis 

Head Teacher 

 

 


